
KS1 Term 3 Maths Challenge 

Below is the Term 3 maths challenge. If you would like to 

enter, complete the task below and return any entries to your 

class teacher by Friday 7th February. This term’s maths 

challenge is inspired by the upcoming NSPCC Number Day 

which is being held at Chilton on Friday 7th February. The 

entries of this challenge will be used on this day to play. 

Names of those who are successful in the completion of the 

maths challenge will be entered into a raffle for a prize where 

one winner per year group will be chosen in our Chilton Heroes 

assembly on Friday 14th February. All entrants will receive a 

certificate for participating.  

Challenge:  

Create a mathematical game based on one of the mathematical 

skills you have learnt so far this year. This could be a board 

game, a card game or any other creative interpretation you 

can think of! These games will be tested on Chilton’s NSPCC 

Number Day, 7th February. Will your game be chosen as your 

year group’s winner? 
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